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The Municipality of San Leonardo, Tagumpay Integrated High School
was happy to receive books from the Sta. Catalina School of California

through the PTC CSJ Foundation. 

Tagumpay Integrated High School receives
books from the PTC-CSJ Foundation

Approximately 250 students from elementary to junior high school will benefit
from the over 100 books turned over on October 21 to Mr. Rommel Oanes,
Principal of Tagumpay HS. During the turnover, Principal Oanes said, “On
behalf of Tagumpay Integrated High School, I would like to thank Sta Catalina
School and PTC CSJ Foundation for donating these books which would really
help our students, especially in these times, where most of our students are
from families of land tillers." Present during the turnover was Capt. Ronald SJ
Enrile, Capt. Florencio Jampil, Benjie M. Bautista and Principal Oanes. 


